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I was most grateful to you and Archbishop

Derek Warlock, to whom I am writing similarly,

for the copy of "Better Together" which was

enclosed with your letter of 29 January.

I shall certainly find this of enormous

interest and I much look forward to reading

it very soon when I can make a spare moment.

The Right Reverend The Lord Bishop of Liverpool
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( I was most grateful to you and Bishop

David Sheppard, to whom I am writing similarly,

for the copy of "Better Together" which was

enclosed with your letter of 29 January.

I shall certainly find this of enormous

interest and I much look forward to reading

it very soon when I can make a spare moment.
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His Grace the Archbishop of Liverpool


